An Roinn Talmhaíochta, Bia agus Mara Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine



Janusz Wojciechowski Member of the European Commission Agriculture 22 April 2022

Re: Commission Observations on the proposal by Ireland for a CAP Strategic Plan 2023-2027

22 April 2022

Dear Janusz,

Thank you for your letter dated 1 April 2022 regarding the Commission's observation letter on Ireland's proposed CAP Strategic Plan 2023-2027.

I really value the structured dialogue process and my officials have already been engaging with Commission services on the content of the observation letter.

I fully agree that the approval process must be transparent and I am happy to note that you will be publishing our observation letter along with our reply.

I look forward to engaging with you in the coming months to ensure the timely conclusion of the approval and adoption process.

Yours sincerely

Charlie McConalogue T.D.

Minister for Agriculture, Food and the Marine

Charlie McConalogue

An Roinn Talmhaíochta, Bia agus Mara Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine

